
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: 'Lancaster, Ashlie'Ashlie.Lancaster@admin.sc.gov
CC: 'jweis@sled.sc.gov'jweis@sled.sc.gov

Date: 5/4/2018 4:15:32 PM
Subject: RE: parking question

Good Afternoon Ashlie,
 
Those spots are usually used by the Lieutenant Governor’s Security detail. In the fall they are usually in Columbia a lot 
less but that depends on what is occurring. I am copying the head of the detail Jeremy Weis (SLED) to provide his 
input.
 
My thought would be that so long as they have one assigned spot in the garage that would allow them to bring the 
Lieutenant Governor into the building without going outside then we are probably fine for the fall.
 
Jeremy, for your reference, the parking spots Ashlie is referring to are the one on G1 by the blue ramp and the one on 
G1.5 with the sign for the LG and near the elevator.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Lancaster, Ashlie [mailto:Ashlie.Lancaster@admin.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, May 03, 2018 11:58 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: parking question
 
Catherine, I left you a voicemail but also wanted to follow-up with an email. We are going to be replacing the State 
House escalators between August 1 and November 1 and will have to displace some parking in the McEachern garage 
during that time. Two of the impacted spaces are generically assigned to the Lt. Governor’s office - #198 and 787. Do 
you know how often you all utilize those spaces and if you would need them during the referenced time frame? 
Ashlie
 
 
Ashlie Lancaster
 
Director, Division of Facilities Management and Property Services

The South Carolina
Department of Administration
1200 Senate Street, Suite 460, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 737-9822 | (803) 734-0592 fax

The South Carolina Department of Administration (Admin) serves the citizens of South Carolina and agency partners by leading 
innovative efforts to provide secure, cost-effective, responsive and standardized services.
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